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April 20, 2008
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,
I am the director of Kids University, also called KU, a summer program for students going into grades 4-6 and 7-9. I’m looking forward to meeting all of you soon. I have scheduled the following orientation sessions so you can visit the KU campus and learn more about our program and facilities. 

Orientation Sessions
	Grade
	Location
	Date
	Time

	4-6
	Main Hall, auditorium
	May 1, 2008
	6:30-8:00 pm

	4-6
	Main Hall, auditorium
	May 9, 2008
	7:00-8:30 pm

	7-9
	Main Hall, auditorium
	May 2, 2008
	7:00-8:30 pm

	
	
	
	


Computer Basics Mini Course (Grades 7-9)
All of the sessions involve creative and analytic writing, and students can write these papers in our computer lab. If necessary, students entering grades 4-6 and 7-9 can attend a four-hour mini course on Microsoft Word 2003, the word processing program that makes documents easier to
The mini course also introduces students to the basics of using the Internet. Students will also learn how to use a browser to visit Web sites, navigate links on Web pages, and send, receive, and reply to e-mail messages. Proper e-mail etiquette will also be discussed.
I look forward to seeing you at our orientation sessions. We’re going to have a fansastic summer!

Sincerely,

